
Houskeeping Package

PREMIUM

Replace the bedding with 
new, washed, sterilized 
and scented bedding.

Replace towels with new, 
washed and sterilized 
towels.

Cleaning and sweeping 
rooms, living areas and 
the kitchen, washing and 
perfuming the floors.

Cleaning and sterilizing 
the toilet with the finest 
cleaning materials in 
accordance with the 
highest international 
standards.

Replenishing bathroom 
supplies (shampoo, shower 
gel, body lotion, 
toothbrush, bath loofah, 
hair cap).

Replenishing hospitality 
supplies (crackers, nuts, 
specialty coffee, tea, 
sugar, water, soft drinks).

Saudi hospitality package 
(Saudi coffee, dates, 
mineral water, Arabic 
incense)

amber.sa

Get a special cleaning experience 
in Amber style

1 hour 30 mins

1200 SAR

8 times/ month

2 times/ week

1 hour 30 mins

680 SAR

4 times/ month

1 time/ week

9200 15886

https://wa.me/966920015886

